
 

 

The Garden Club has struggled a little this year and the current 

team, some of whom have been keeping it going for over 14 

years were hoping that someone would step up to run the club 

and bring some fresh ideas. 

Many appeals for help fell on deaf ears and we are currently 

carrying out a members consultation to test whether there really 

is an appetite for keeping it going.  We await those responses. 

As a general point, we are repeatedly disappointed with the lack 

of participation in established groups within the village, few new 

residents and anyone under about 60 seem to participate and 

almost everyone in the village has a garden!  

 

 


